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ASSOCIATION

On September 8 of the current year, at 11:00, in the International Investors Association of
Georgia, the Austrian Company “Malojer” arrange d a presentation about its activity. Represen
tatives of local and foreign companies,

government of Ajara Autonomous Republic and profile ministries as well as the representatives
of IIA member companies attended the event.

Field of interest of “Malojer” is the design-construction of hospitals, power stations, tourist bases
and elite houses.

Malojer” plans to take part in the construction of Borjomi leisure complex. Besides it plans for
the future to participate in other construction projects in Ajara region.




